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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2214 provides that the Oklahoma Wildlife Conservation Commission may only purchase 

land at fair market value and after the land has been offered to the public and notified through 

erecting signage and by publishing the land for sale in a newspaper for a minimum of 6 months. 

After 6 months the Commission may purchase the land for no more than the appraised value. 

Any property where the entire boundary is surrounded by land owned by the Commission will be 

exempt from this measure. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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